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Sysmex to Voluntarily Adopt International Financial Reporting Standards (IFRS) 
 

At a meeting of the Managing Board held today, Sysmex resolved to switch its reporting of Group 

consolidated financial statements from Japanese accounting standards and voluntarily adopt 

International Financial Reporting Standards (IFRS) from the fiscal year ending March 31, 2017. We 

will begin disclosing financial information based on IFRS from the first quarter of the fiscal year ending 

March 31, 2017. 

 

In addition to Japan, the Sysmex Group is proactively developing its business in the Americas, 

EMEA1, China and the Asia Pacific. Given this situation, we have decided to voluntarily adopt IFRS in 

the aim of enhancing convenience to Japanese and overseas shareholders and investors by 

facilitating the international comparability of our financial information in capital markets.  

 

(Reference) Disclosure schedule for switching to IFRS (Expected) 

 

May 2016: Summary of Consolidated Financial Results and Consolidated Financial Statements 

for the Fiscal Year Ending March 31, 2016 (Japanese standards)2  

June 2016: Annual Securities Report for the Fiscal Year Ending March 31, 2016 

 (Japanese Standards) 

August 2016: Summary of Consolidated Financial Results for the First Three Months of the  

Fiscal Year Ending March 31, 2017 (IFRS) 

August 2016: Quarterly Securities Report for the First Three Months of the  

Fiscal Year Ending March 31, 2017 (IFRS) 

 

1 EMEA: Europe, the Middle East and Africa 

2 Consolidated earnings forecast for the fiscal year ending March 31, 2017, to be disclosed 

according to IFRS 
 

 


